
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Finance Office 
 
 
Date: February 11, 2022 

 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From:  Alison Smith, Director of Finance  

 William Green, Director of Elementary Programs 

Re:  Registration for 2022-23 Childcare 
 

We would like to continue the discussion with the Board of Education that we 
began last week at the study session on childcare registration for the 2022-23 
school year for both School-Aged Childcare (SACC) and our childcare program 
at Jackson Early Childhood Center. Please place this item on the Committee of 
the Whole agenda for February 14, 2022. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you. 
 
 
AS/kp 
 
c: Board of Education 


